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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE TO THE BOARD OF EDUCATION  

 

 

The Board of Education welcomes student input during their discussion of District policy and 

management matters during regular Board meetings.  Therefore, a student representative or 

selected alternate shall be seated at the Board table during all regular meeting sessions.  The 

student shall be an Evansville high school student, selected at large, for a term of one year from  

September through June, to represent the opinions and express the needs of Evansville students. 

 

The student representative may neither make motions nor vote.  The Board shall decide the 

extent of student participation in its deliberations.  As preparation for each meeting, the 

representative shall receive the materials that are delivered to members of the Administrative 

Team.  The representative shall prepare and present a report to the Board. 

  

The student representative shall attend regular board meetings. If needed a conference with the 

Board president and the representative to delineate the scope of responsibilities and expectations 

of a student representative, both generally and at the Board meetings will be held. 

 


